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Message from Miss Richards 
  

Today has been Mrs Cook’s last day at St Barnabas as 

she leaves us to take on a new role at another school. 

Mrs Cook has been a valued member of the whole St 

Barnabas community and she will be missed by par-

ents, children and staff.  I am sure you join me in 

thanking her for everything she has done for the 

school and in wishing her well for the future. 

 

I will inform parents of the new staffing arrange-

ments in the office once the recruitment process is 

complete.  

 

This week, it has been lovely having Miss Sykes in 

school to spend time with Attenborough class. Miss 

Sykes will teach Year 1 next year so this has been a 

wonderful opportunity for the children to get to 

know her. 

 

Next week, children will meet their new classes. For 

some, this is an entirely new school and new chapter; 

for others it is a new teacher or a new year group. 

Transition is summer term can often be a tricky time 

for children so please speak to staff if you think your 

child may have any worries about this. 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend 
 

Miss Richards 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates  

Click here to view term dates for 2023-24 

*new dates added this week 

Wednesday 3rd July—Y6 transition to secondary 

school 

Thursday 4th July—Y6 transition—Manor only 
(Children attending Manor have 2 days transition) 

Friday 5th July—School choir attend ’Big Sing’ 

event—details to follow 

Thursday 11th July—Sports Day (am) - Starts at 

9am followed by a family picnic at 11.55am. 

Reserve date—18th July 

Thursday 18th July—End of Year Disco—EYFS & 

KS1 4:30—5.30pm / KS2 5.45pm to 7pm—Please 

buy your ticket on Parent Pay (Deadline Monday 

15th July) 

Certificates 

Congratulations to the superstar chil-

dren receiving awards this week:      
 

Attenborough:  A whole class ‘well 

done’! 
 

Hadid:  Joey, Adam, Ian, Corra and 

Paige  
 

Farah:  Evie and Sofia 

 

Kahlo:  Hugo, Esme and Harry 

 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Term-Dates-2023-24.docx-1.pdf
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Sports Day  

On Thursday 11th July, please arrive at 9am and 

head towards the playground where you will be 

directed where to sit. Sports day is due to finish 

at 11.55. 

Family Picnic 

If you are joining us for the family picnic, please 

remember we are a nut free school and products 

containing nuts are NOT allowed.  

If you have booked a school meal for your child 

on that day, they will be given a picnic bag to eat 

outside with their family. The bag will consist of a 

sandwich, roll, vegetable sticks and a biscuit. 

 

We are aware that many of you may have already 

selected a lunch for your child on that day. Please 

log back in to parent pay and either remove your 

current selection if you are going to bring your 

own food for your child or select your child's 

sandwich preference. 

 

The deadline for ordering or changing the current 

selection is Friday 5th July at 12pm.  

Kings Gospels 

OUR CITY FESTIVAL - Saturday 29th June, 

11am - 4pm  at York Explore Library 

The King's Gospels together with some of the 89 

illustrations and related photographs at York Ex-

plore Library this coming Saturday! 

An exact (printed) copy of the King's Gospels 

that we sent to HM King Charles III for the 

coronation is going to be on display for mem-

bers of the public to see and read.  

This display on Saturday gives an opportunity for 

those who would like to see these unique hand-

written York Gospels 2023.  Following the special 

event in April with the Lord Mayor at York Man-

sion House 

https://www.yorkpress.co.uk/news/24301199.york
-marks-first-anniversary-king-charles-monarch/ 
 
most of the illustrations have since been on dis-

play at the Spurriergate Centre. 

At this week's event  - Our City Festival on Sat-
urday from 11am until 4pm  -  there will also 
be a variety of other groups displaying their cho-
sen items. The King's Gospels are expected to be 
in the Marriot Room. 

Safety Request 

We politely ask that children refrain from using 

the play equipment before and after school un-

less directly supervised by their parent or carer; 

we ask that the adult is stood next to their child, 

not observing from afar. 

We appreciate that the equipment is fun for all 

children and therefore—at this stage—do not 

want to put a ban in place; however, the safety of 

everyone is our paramount concern. 

During the school day, we have adults supervising 

the use of the play equipment but we are unable 

to do so at drop off and pick up. If your child 

plays  without supervision, they do so at their 

own risk. 

Thank you for your support in keeping our chil-

dren safe. 

End of the Year Disco 

Thursday 18th July 

EYFS & KS1—4:30pm to 5.30pm to  

KS2—5.45pm to 7pm 

Tickets are £3 which includes crisps and a drink. 

Please buy your tickets on parent pay before 

Monday 15th July. 

https://www.yorkpress.co.uk/news/24301199.york-marks-first-anniversary-king-charles-monarch/
https://www.yorkpress.co.uk/news/24301199.york-marks-first-anniversary-king-charles-monarch/






 


